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M E M O R A N D U M  LPB 128/20 

 

To:   Members of the Architectural Review Committee, 

   and Other Interested Persons 

 

From:   Sarah Sodt, Landmarks Board Coordinator 

   Erin Doherty, Landmarks Board Coordinator 

 

Subject:   Architectural Review Committee Meeting 

   Friday, March 13, 2020, 8:30 a.m. 

    

 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

  

The next regularly scheduled Architectural Review Committee meeting is Friday, March 27, 2020. 

 

To view information about the Landmarks Preservation program, please visit our website - 

http://www.seattle.gov/neighborhoods/programs-and-services/historic-preservation/landmarks 
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